Village of South
. 301 Dewey Drive Phone: 217-245-4803
Jacksonville South Jacksonville, IL 62650 Fax: 217-245-5641

NOTICE

Beginning January 2017 until completion

Village of South Jacksonville
Water Department Employees

will be going house to house in the Village to install equipment that is
necessary to complete the upgrade to the automated meter read
system that we are changing to.

The installation will only take a few minutes and we respectfully ask
that you allow our employees to enter your home to make this change
as seamless as possible.

If you have questions, feel free to call Village Hall at 217-245-4803.

Thank you,
John Green
Utilities Superintendent



